Assalamu Alaikum.

Dear Parents and Students,

As our 2022-2023 school year comes to a close, we would like to introduce the upcoming academic year's summer work and emphasize its importance in enhancing your academic journey. Summer work is designed to provide valuable learning opportunities during the break, ensuring a smooth transition into the new school year. We believe that engaging in summer work little by little, rather than leaving it all for the last moment, offers numerous benefits and sets the foundation for a successful academic year.

For students in Kindergarten through 5th grade, we have established a deadline of September 15, 2023, for the completion of summer work. By allocating a small portion of time throughout the summer to work on assignments, students can maintain their academic progress while still enjoying their vacation. This approach prevents a sudden rush right before the deadline and allows for a more balanced workload, leading to a better understanding of the material.

For students in 6th through 12th grade, the deadline for summer work is September 8, 2023. Summer reading for all incoming 6th-12th grade students is MANDATORY. Please be advised that the summer reading assignment will be the first novel discussed in each classroom. Students in 11th and 12th grade have an option to take AP Literature or CP American Literature. Please be aware that these courses have different summer work. It is crucial for these students to complete either the AP Literature summer work or the CP Literature summer work by the deadline. AP students will not be allowed to remain in the AP course without submission of their summer work by the allotted due date. We understand the significance of preparation for advanced coursework and want to ensure that students are adequately prepared for the challenges ahead.

Furthermore, we want to emphasize the importance of producing original work. Plagiarism is a serious offense that can have severe consequences. Students must take extra care to avoid plagiarism and ensure that their work represents their own ideas and understanding. Any instances of plagiarism will result in a failing grade on the assignment. We encourage students to utilize their critical thinking and creativity, as it not only showcases their abilities but also allows for personal growth and development.

By approaching summer work little by little, students will have the opportunity to explore new concepts, reinforce existing skills, and develop a sense of discipline and responsibility. It also allows teachers to provide meaningful feedback and guidance throughout the process, fostering a deeper understanding of the subjects and topics covered.

We understand that summer is a time for relaxation and enjoyment, and we encourage students to strike a balance between academic pursuits and personal well-being. By engaging in summer work, students can make a smooth and confident start to the upcoming school year, setting themselves up for success.

We are confident that with your dedication and commitment, the summer work will be a valuable and rewarding experience. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We look forward to a successful and enriching academic year ahead.

- Rising 12th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 11th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 10th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 9th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 8th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 7th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 6th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 5th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 4th Grade Summer Work
- Rising 3rd Grade Summer Work
- Rising 2nd Grade Summer Work
- Rising 1st Grade Summer Work
- KG (Rising) Summer Work